
Muskoka Rock Executive Meeting June 3, 2019 

 

Attendees: Tracey, Jody, Jenna, Matt, Trevor, Scott Lucas, Tom, Jen, Francis, Kirk, Crystal Neal 

Regrets: Scott Baker 

Meeting Called to order at 7:13 

A letter of resignation was received on June 3rd at 5:42pm from Scott Baker notifying the executive 

members that he would be resigning from the Muskoka Rock Executive, effective immediately. The 

policy on resignations was reviewed and it was deemed necessary to put out a call for submissions of 

interest for the position of President for the 2019-2020 season. This will be posted to our website and 

social media platforms asap so that the position can be filled within the 30 day allotted time period.  

There has been some interest in the position of treasurer and that will be resolved as soon as possible.  

The coaching applications were received, many were acclaimed. The successful candidates for each 

team are: 

Initiation 1 - Andrew McDermott 

Initiation 2 - Ryan Mannings 

Novice – 2 Applications – Executive will need to perform interviews 

Atom - 4 Applications – Executive will need to see how many players register to make the decision about 

teams and coaches as soon as possible.  

Peewee – Matt Rinaldi  

Once registrations have been received, the coaching interviews will take place with Tom, Kirk and 

Francis as an interview panel.  

Registration advertising flyers have been sent home to MacTier, Humphrey, Glen Orchard and Watt 

public schools. We have had some new players applications turned in already.   

The club has received a grant from Georgian Bay Township. We think that we would like to incorporate 

the meet and greet for the initiation families.  

SWS has offered to do a Muskoka Rock Day where the fee would be $15 instead of $25 – it would be a 

Monday to coincide with the ski show. Details will be confirmed asap.  

Meeting Ajourned at 9:40 

Next meeting Monday July 8th at 6:30 at Sherwood Inn 

 

 

 



 

 

 


